
✨🎄 Wirral Schools Christmas Card Competition 2025 🎄✨ 

Wirral Ark, a local charity supporting people without a safe and warm place to call home, is 

inviting your child to take part in our Wirral Schools Christmas Card Competition! 

🎨 This year’s theme is: “Christmas at Home” 

We’d love to see your child’s ideas of what “home” means to them at Christmas. It could be: 

🔥 Snuggling by the fire 

🎁 Decorating the tree 

🍪 Sharing delicious festive food 

🐾 Spending time with family and pets 

…or even including Wirral Ark’s friendly mascot Ted Without a Bed! 🐻 

🏅 The Competition: 

• A judging panel will select 6 finalists from all entries. 

• All finalists will receive a special prize and their artwork will be shared on our 

website and social media. 

• The public will then get to vote for the overall winner—so every vote will count! 

🥇 1st Place Prize: 

The winning design will become Wirral Ark’s official Christmas card, printed and sold 

across the Wirral to raise funds for people in need this winter. 

🖌️ How to enter: 

• Children can use crayons, paints, pencils—any materials they enjoy. No 3D 

materials. 

• Please use the template attached to this email (any artwork outside the box won’t be 

printed). 

• Make sure to include your child’s name, age, and school on the front of the entry. 

• Your child has been sent home with the Christmas card template. 

This is a wonderful way for children to get creative, celebrate the festive season, and make a 

difference for others. We can’t wait to see their Christmas card designs! 🎄✨ 

 

Please return your child’s Christmas card entry to Miss McKinney by Friday 26th 

September.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss McKinney 

Art Lead 


